Nam Ho

559 Heinel Dr.
Roseville, Mn 55113
651-261-9974
nammho@yahoo.com

July 6, 2018

Dear Marcia,

"This is a sworn financial statement for the construction cost to get the 694 North Snelling
Avenue building up to code for occupancy. We have a remaining balance with our general
contractor, Chan’s Consulting LLC, of 156,281.40 dollars. We do have the funds in our
bank account that we intend to use to payoff' the remaining balance once the building is
complete.

Sincerely,
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